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In keeping with our trust responsibility to American Indian Tribes, when we enter into 
consultation with agencies not in the Departments of Interior or Commerce on a proposed action 
that may affect Indian lands, Tribal trust resources, or Tribal rights, we encourage you to invite 
the affected Tribes and the Bureau of Indian Affairs to participate in the consultation process and, 
by copy of this letter, are notifying the Tribes listed below. We also encourage you to continue to 
coordinate the review of this project with the Arizona Game and Fish Department. 

In all future correspondence on this project, please refer to consultation number 02EAAZ00-
20 l 5-I-0600. If we can be of further assistance, please contact Jason Douglas at (520) 670-6150 
(x226), or Scott Richardson at (520) 670-6150 (x242). 

Sincerely, 

 



Sallie Diebolt 

cc (hard copy):
Field Supervisor, Fish and Wildlife Service, Phoenix, Arizona ( 2 copies ) 
Assistant Field Supervisor, Fish and Wildlife Service, Tucson, AZ 

        cc (electronic copy): 

Chairman, Ak Chin Indian Community, Maricopa, AZ 
Chairman, White Mountain Apache Tribe, Whiteriver, AZ 
Chairman, Fort McDowell Yavapai Nation, Fort McDowell, AZ 
Chairman, Salt River Pima-Maricopa Indian Community, Scottsdale, AZ 
Chairman, San Carlos Apache Tribe, San Carlos, AZ 
Chairman, Gila River Indian Community, Sacaton, AZ 
Chairman, Tohono O'odham Nation, Sells, AZ 
Chairman, Pascua Yaqui Tribe, Tucson, AZ 
Environmental Specialist, Environmental Services, Western Regional Office, Bureau of 
Indian Affairs, Phoenix, AZ 
Chief, Habitat Branch, Arizona Game and Fish Department, Phoenix, AZ (pep@azgfd.gov) 
Raul Vega, Regional Supervisor, Arizona Game and Fish Department, Tucson, AZ 
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